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From: Janet Harriman- Quality and Safety Manager 

Date: September 19, 2017  

Re: Testing for pesticides in sugar  

 
 
United Sugars Corporation adheres to the following practice in testing for pesticides: 
 
Pesticide Residue is checked annually with each new crop.  The attributes tested for is the CDFA 
Package.  Our sugar is guaranteed to meet the CODEX standards for pesticide residue. A list of 
the pesticides included in the test is available upon request. 
 
We moved to this schedule after sufficient historical data indicated that more frequent testing was 
not required. 
 
Please call or write if you have any questions or concerns.  United Sugars Corporation is 
committed to continued service to our valued customers.  
 

 

Janet Harriman 
United Sugars Corporation 
8000 W. 78th St Ste 300 
Edina, MN 55439 
(952) 896-0434 
(952) 896-0400 Fax 
Jharrima@unitedsugars.com 


